
 

Following the completion of the Board Volunteer Application we will…


1. Follow-up with your references. 

2. Invite you to join us as a guest at a Board meeting in order for 
us to all get to know each other and allow space for you to ask 
questions. 

3. At an AGM or Board meeting, a decision will be made about 
your position on the Ledge Board, pending the results of your 
police check. 

4. Follow-up with you to confirm the decision and provide you 
with details for completing a police check. 

If you have any questions, please contact our Interim Board Secretary, 
Melri Wright (melriwright@ledgeleadership.com - 226-240-6727).
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